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Hi Mark,

Please coordinate with Jason McCrea, copied here, to schedule a call regarding the Hollywood Wilcox EIR. I am happy to be on the Hollywood
Wilcox call but my schedule can get unruly so I don't want to cause any delays in providing you updates on that project.

With regard to the Century Plaza DA, the city attorney's office is reviewing the materials this week. I will let you know when I have heard back
from them and we can chat.  

Talk to you soon, 

Heather 

Heather Bleemers
Senior City Planner
Department of City Planning
T: (213) 847-3682
221 N. Figueroa Street, 13th Floor
Los Angeles, CA  90012

         

On Tue, May 7, 2019 at 10:27 AM Mark Armbruster <mark@agd-landuse.com> wrote:

Hi Heather,

 

Do you have a couple of minutes for a call this week?  I want to discuss status of Hollywood/Wilcox EIR comments and see where you are
regarding the amendment to the Century Plaza DA.  Thanks.

 

Mark

 

Mark Armbruster

Partner

Armbruster Goldsmith & Delvac LLP

12100 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1600

Los Angeles, CA 90025

310-209-8800

mark@agd-landuse.com

agd-landuse.com
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This e-mail, and any attachments hereto, is intended only for use by the addressees named herein and may contain legally
privileged and/or confidential information.  If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby notified that
any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail, and any attachments hereto, is strictly prohibited.  If you have
received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify this office at 310.209.8800 and permanently delete the original and any
copy of any e-mail and any printout thereof.

þ Please consider the environment before printing this email.

 

 




